

September 8th, 2025

Dear parents,

Once again our school is planning on taking part in the Terry Fox Walk/Run. The intent of this event is to highlight the courage and dedication of a fellow Canadian to our students. Terry Fox set aside his own pain and tragedy in order to make a difference in the lives of others raising awareness and funds for cancer research. The theme for this year's Terry Fox Walk/Run will be, "A Toonie for Terry". If possible, we ask that all participants bring two dollars in support of cancer research. Please click on the link to make an on-line donation. Cash donations can be brought into your child's homeroom teacher. Terry Fox

This year our Terry Fox Walk/Run will take place on Friday, September 26th, at approximately 1:30pm. This school event is covered under the "Walking Field Trip" form, so there is no extra permission form required. Any child who does not have his/her form completed online will be asked to stay behind and will be supervised by an adult in the school.

If you have any questions or concerns please give Mr. Maron or Mrs. Weatherby a call at the school (986-8404) or email us at matthmaron@blackgold.ca or shannon.weatherby@blackgold.ca

Sincerely,

Mr. M. Maron Mrs. S. Weatherby